
This week we have: 

 Written persuasive letters to Ms Howell. 

 Practiced our division methods. 

 Continued reading the Minpins and learnt about the Gruncher. 

 Created our own Minpin Tree Houses which are on display in the classroom. 

Today the class have written some important letters to Ms Howell with their ideas of what they 

might like to have at school next year. I have seen some interesting ideas about school clubs and 

new things we could have next year.  

Next week is Sports Week and it will be rather busy. On Monday we will have the school 

Triathlon where the children will cycle around the school field, run to the Lenham School and then 

swim at the swimming pool other at the Lenham School. The children need to come to school on 

Monday wearing their PE kits. 

On Tuesday there will be the Long Distance run/walk in the morning and we will be swimming in 

the afternoon. On Wednesday morning we will have sports day practice, and Wednesday afternoon 

will be a Transition afternoon where the class will be going up to year 4. Thursday will be a normal 

day and finally on Friday it is Sports Day in the morning followed by Book Look in the afternoon. You 

are allowed to take your children home early on Friday providing you have let Mr Brown know that 

you have taken them before leaving the school grounds. It will be a really fun week so please ensure 

that your child has their PE kit with them every day.  If you have any questions about next week’s 

events please do not hesitate to ask. 

Friday the 30th is an Inset Day so enjoy the long weekend and I look forward to next week. 

The Year 3 Teaching Team. 

 

  


